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Press Release

Alejandra Nieto, an Information Services Associate at the South Holland
Public Library, is the recipient of the Illinois Library Association’s (ILA) 2024
Robert P. Doyle ILA Conference Grant for Support Staff, which is presented by
the ILA Reaching Forward Committee.

Alejandra has served the South Holland community for the past ten years,
helping coordinate programming and serving as an advocate to the bilingual
community. According to Director Christyn Rayford, this prestigious honor
will provide Alejandra with the opportunity to network and “explore new ways
to assist the Spanish-speaking community in our area by learning from
others.”

Alejandra Nieto will receive a one-year ILAmembership and full registration,
including expenses, to attend the 2024 ILA Annual Conference in Peoria, IL, up
to $800, and a framed certificate. The award will be presented at the Reaching
Forward North Conference on Friday, May 10, 2024.
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